
From: J Spina   
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 8:03 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: EB-2021-0006 
 
In regards to Algoma Power's use of seasonal class rates, we whole heartedly object to such 
discriminatory practices. Please consider my remarks as customer testimony in their current OEB 
application. 
 
Fact: Our (secondary residence) is no further from the provider's point of delivery than our permanent 
resident neighbours next door.  
 
Seasonal owners are being targeted based on the presumed classification alone. Forget the fact that our 
neighbours home is valued at 1 million dollars, while our modest 2 bedroom camp is worth just over 
$100,000, yet we are expected to carry the burden of delivery costs! 
 
As consumers, we expect FAIR policies be in place, and have no issue paying market value for the 
product used. However we do not appreciate carrying the burden of others given the perceived class 
Algoma feels we fall into.  
 
Paying $116 in delivery fees for $30 worth of "time of use" electricity is not reasonable and an 
unnecessary burden on many. 
 
J. SPINA 
 




